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Rick Grimaldi and Lori Armstrong Halber created an article entitled “Significant Initiatives to Keep

an Eye on in 2014” for Region's Business.

In light of President Obama’s recent speech that he intends to focus the remainder of his term on

income inequality and his pronouncement that “workplace fairness is the key to economic growth,”

employers can be sure that there will be a lot to keep watch on in workplace law in 2014, and

beyond. As a result we can expect the Administration and Congress, along with the states, will be

very busy with legislation and regulations that will impact business; some positively, some not so

much. At this time of year when everyone is making lists and checking them twice, here is a (non-

exhaustive) list of some of the most significant initiatives that may affect business in the coming year.

To read the full article, please visit Region's Business.
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